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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County Sheriff’s Office deputies are continuing to
investigate a crash that killed a bicyclist this week in the Hollywood area.

Deputies responded about 1:15 p.m. Monday to the collision near 6550 Highway 162. An initial
investigation showed that a Nissan sedan was traveling on Highway 162 when it struck a
bicyclist riding on the side of the road.

The bicyclist was transported to MUSC, where he died Tuesday. The driver of the Nissan was
not hurt.

Deputies from CCSO’s Traffic Services Unit cited the Nissan driver for failure to exercise due
care. Their investigation is not yet complete.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will identify the bicyclist.

The crash marked the sixth traffic fatality investigated this year by CCSO.
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